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Recall Real Nature Horse lung 150g 07.10.2024

Dear Customers,

in the course of transparent and open communication and our focus on the best possible health of 
humans and animals, we inform about a current recall.

We are recalling the following item due to salmonella:

Real Nature Horse lung 150g 

This concerns all items with the following best before date / batch:

10.03.2027/ 000012145
28.02.2027/ 000012118

Display customer information until 07.11.2024
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In the interests of preventive consumer protection, we have immediately withdrawn the affected articles
from sale.

You can of course return the above mentioned item to one of our stores. The purchase price will be 
refunded to you.

We regret the incident and apologize for any inconvenience.
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